
Dear Valued Visitors, 

As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of our patients and staff, we 

have updated our visitor protocols in the Emergency Rooms. Please review the following 

guidelines: 

Revised Visitor Protocols: 

• Only one visitor per patient is allowed in the Emergency Room. 

• All visitors must wear a mask at all times while in the facility. 

• Visitors must undergo a health screening upon entry, including temperature checks. 

• Children under the age of 12 are not permitted to visit. 

• Visiting hours are from 10:00 AM to 8:00 PM. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us provide a safe environment for 

all. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Your Healthcare Team 


